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Friday 15th 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Parent Workshop: Dyslexia Support and Reading Difficulties 

 

We are writing to invite you to a parent workshop we will be running on the 25th September at 3.45pm 

in school and at 5pm via Teams. During this workshop, we will outline some of the issues children 

may experience when learning to read and ways we support children experiencing difficulties with 

reading in school. We will discuss ways in which parents can support their children with reading at 

home and provide you with ideas you can take away and try out.  

 

We very much hope that you will be able to attend this workshop and ask that you indicate your 

intention to attend via Gateway, indicating which meeting you would like to join. If you are unable to 

attend either meeting but would have liked to, please let us know so that we can gain an idea of 

interest for future workshops.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Miss Raymond                  Mrs Burkey 

Assistant Headteacher Resource Provision Manager 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


